
 

 

Home Mortgage Disclosure Act (HMDA) Notice 

 

Effective July 2020, in accordance with Part 1003 of this title, BankUnited no longer meets the reporting 

threshold under HMDA, and therefore, is no longer a HMDA filer.   The requirements to include a written 

notice that “BankUnited’s HMDA Disclosure Statement may be obtained on the Consumer Financial 

Protection Bureau’s website (www.consumerfinance.gov/hmda)” in the Bank’s CRA Public File is, 

therefore, not applicable.  

 

http://www.consumerfinance.gov/hmda

